
From: Brett J. Schreiber <SCHREIBER@tbmlawyers.com>
To: bobkuczewski@gmail.com <bobkuczewski@gmail.com>

Subject: Expert Consultant in Paragliding Collision at Torrey Pines Gliderport
Date: 09/28/2012 06:10:25 PM (Sat, 29 Sep 2012 01:10:25 +0000)

Mr. Kuczewski:

 

Our office is currently investigating a potential case involving an in-air collision between two pilots at the Torrey
Pines Gliderport.  In doing research on potential consultants and experts in the field we came across your
contact information.

The long and short of it is that our client, Shannon Hamby, was a student pilot and was being directed into the
landing zone when another much more experienced pilot came in from above and negligently, recklessly and/or
intentionally collided with her causing devastating injuries.  You may be familiar with the incident as it caught a
lot of press and had a lot of buzz within the paragliding community.

 

I’d like to see if you have some time early next week to discuss acting in a consultant role for us with respect to
the “rules of the road” of paragliding and possibly testifying down the road as an expert in the case. 

 

Please get back to me at your earliest convenience.

 

Thank you.  

Brett 

  

Brett J. Schreiber 

Associate

 

THORSNES BARTOLOTTA McGUIRE
LLP

2550 Fifth Avenue, Eleventh Floor

San Diego, CA 92103
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